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On September 11, 2020, the Tioga County Sheriff’s Office responded to a larceny call on Robin 
Way in the Town of Tioga. It was determined that a bicycle that was given to a 4 year old for his 
birthday was stolen. Deputies were unable to locate the bicycle and several members of the 
Sheriff’s Office Road Patrol and Communications Divisions took up a collection and have replaced 
the bicycle for the youth. 
 
Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of the bicycle (which was similar to the bicycle in 
the picture) that would lead to the capture of the person who stole it is asked to contact Deputy 
Evan Tripicco of the Tioga County Sheriff’s Office at 607-687-1010 or leave a tip on the Tioga 
County Sheriff’s Office website at http://www.tiogacountysheriff.com/send-tip. 
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